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ALTUS  •  ELDORADO 

SERVICES BY 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

KATHLEEN ANNE MORRIS 

 

BORN 

November 15, 1938 

Bloomington, Minnesota 

 

DIED 

December 5, 2023 

Altus, Oklahoma 

 

SERVICE 

2:00 PM 

Monday, December 11, 2023 

Kincannon Memorial Chapel 

Altus, Oklahoma 

 

OFFICIATING 

Father Joseph David 

 

CASKETBEARERS 

Rick Wendland, Michael Mullin, Patrick Mullin 

George Corey, Andy Welch, Hunter Welch 

 

INTERMENT 

Altus City Cemetery 

Altus, Oklahoma 

     Kathleen Anne Morris was born on 

November 15, 1938, in Bloomington, Minnesota 

to Douglas and Florence (Ward) Mullin. 

Kathleen attended and graduated from high 

school in the Bloomington area. She later moved 

to the Altus area as a military wife. Kathleen 

spent most of her married life as a devoted 

housewife. 

 

     Kathleen was of the Catholic faith. She 

greatly enjoyed spending her time in craft 

making, where she created beautiful Christmas 

and birthday cards. Kathleen was an avid reader 

and could often be found completing crossword 

puzzles. She especially enjoyed watching old 

western television movies. 

 

     She was proceeded in death by her parents, 

Douglas and Florence; husband, Raymond John 

Morris; two daughters, Rochelle and Randi; and 

brothers, Delbert, Dwayne, and Daniel. Kathleen 

is survived by her son, Rick; six grandchildren; 

ten great grandchildren; and two brothers, 

Michael and Patrick.  
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I’M FREE 
  

Don’t grieve for me for now I’m free, 

I’m following the path God laid for me. 

I took his hand when I heard him call, 

I turned my back and left it all. 

  

I could not stay another day, 

To laugh, to live, to work or play. 

Tasks left undone must stay that way, 

I’ve found my peace at the close of day. 

  

If parting has left a void, 

Then fill it with remembered joy. 

A friendship shared, a laugh, a kiss, 

Ah yes, these things I too will miss. 

  

Be not burdened with times of sorrow, 

I wish you the sunrise of tomorrow. 

My life’s been full, I’ve savored much, 

Good friends, good times, a loved one’s touch. 

  

Perhaps my time seemed all too brief, 

Don’t lengthen it now with undue grief. 

Lift up your heart and share with me, 

  God wanted me now, He set me free!  

  

 

In Loving Memory 

Kathleen Anne Morris 

November 15, 1938 - December 5, 2023 

13 But I do not want you to be ignorant, 
brethren, concerning those who have 
fallen asleep, lest you sorrow as others 
who have no hope.  
14 For if we believe that Jesus died and 
rose again, even so God will bring with 
Him those who sleep in Jesus.  
15 For this we say to you by the word of 
the Lord, that we who are alive and 
remain until the coming of the Lord will 
by no means precede those who are 
asleep.  
16 For the Lord Himself will descend 
from heaven with a shout, with the voice 
of an archangel, and with the trumpet of 
God. And the dead in Christ will rise 
first.  
17 Then we who are alive and remain 
shall be caught up together with them in 
the clouds to meet the Lord in the air. 
And thus we shall always be with the 
Lord.  
18 Therefore comfort one another with 
these words. 
         – 1 Thessalonians 4: 13-18 


